
Fire Safety Awareness Day in Smithfield
The Free State Disaster Management of the Department of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs in partnership with 

Departments of Education, Health, South African Police Services and Eskom hosted a fire awareness day in Smithfield on 26 
July 2018. 

The purpose of the day was to educate school children on prevention of fires, what to do in the emergencies of uncontrolled 
fire, and the methods used to extinguish fire. This awareness was important for educating and protecting children from the 

dangers and trauma that can be caused by fire, especially fires in and around homes during this period of the year. 




